Dear Dr. Groh,

On behalf of all the editors at The Journal of Bone & Joint Surgery, we would like to thank you for your
exemplary contributions to JBJS as a Consultant Reviewer in 2016. As a token of our appreciation, please
find attached a certificate recognizing your achievements for the past year.

We greatly appreciate your ongoing dedication to making JBJS the gold standard for disseminating
knowledge to the orthopedic community, with the ultimate goal of enhancing patient care worldwide.

Sincerely,

Marc Swiontkowski, MD
Editor-in-Chief
The Journal of Bone & Joint Surgery
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